
 
 

 

 

16 May 2025 
 
 
 
Sackville Art and Photography Ambassadors 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I am writing to you to let you know your child has been selected as one of our Art Ambassadors at 
Sackville School. They have been chosen by their teacher for their hard work and dedication to the 
subject. They will act as a role model for others as well as practicing their leadership skills.  
 
If they would like to be involved they will be a part of some exciting creative projects over their 
remaining time at Sackville School. We hope to include students in events such as open evenings, art 
exhibitions and other creative events the school will hold. We also have upcoming projects with local 
primary schools and businesses.  
 
The students will be given a badge to show they’re an ambassador and will be invited to meetings 
throughout the year. Our main aim is to help them develop as creative individuals and add to their 
future endeavours. Overall we aim to make Sackville School an even more creative community 
where everyone feels safe and can express themselves.  
 
Students should be very proud of themselves, and will receive community points for each event or 
project they are involved in therefore helping their communities to succeed.  
 
Our first brief meeting will be on Tuesday 20 May at the start of break time outside F02 - this will be 
for a very quick catch up and group photograph and last about 5 minutes.  
 
If you have any questions about the art scholars programme or any other art related questions. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Sarah Stirling 
Curriculum Team Leader for Art 

 
 
 
 

 


